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EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION  

Developing responsible and literate children through positive interaction.  

 
 
 

 

 

August 24, 2016 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Every year, we assess our emergency disaster supplies so we can ensure the safety of your child 

should a disaster occur. Currently, we need to update some of our supplies and we are asking for 

your help. Please bring the following supplies in a gallon zip-lock bag with the below information 

filled out and placed in the bag: 

• 2 water bottles 

• Small snacks (trail mix, granola bars, or anything of substance that won’t spoil easily) 

• Family picture with a note 

All kits are due on Friday, September 16th. The kits will be returned to your child at the end of 

the school year and will need updating for the 2017-2018 school year.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Amy Hitt 
Principal  

 
ATTACH THE BELOW FORM TO INSIDE OF GALLON ZIP-LOCK BAG (Please print) 

======================================================================= 
 

Student’s Name: _______________________ 

Teacher: ___________________ Room:____ 

Allergies:_____________________________ 
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